
The DHS PTSA would like to welcome your family to Davis High School for another great year. 
The PTSA strives to help make the school year as fun, educational and productive as possible. 
Our theme for the year is BETTER TOGETHER! We can’t think of a more fitting theme for all of 
us to work together to make this year the very best!  
 
We want to be a huge resource for the school and we welcome and seek your involvement 
and direction. Everyone is invited and encouraged to join the PTSA and attend our monthly 
meetings (Mondays at 10:00 – see the calendar for dates). Attending keeps you more 
informed and as a member you can feel more involved.  
 
Our PTSA activities include: 

▪ 4.0 board recognition 
▪ High honor raffle (sponsored by Worlds Best Corndog, Altra Running Co, and more) 
▪ Battle of the Bands 
▪ Self-Care “sunshine” Week 
▪ Monthly teacher appreciation tables/raffle (sponsored by Huntington Learning Center, TruFru, 

SparklePRO teeth whitening, Saranoni Blankets and more) 
▪ Reflections 
▪ Monthly student recognition 
▪ PTSA student board 
▪ Sunshine days for the student body 
▪ Teacher Appreciation Week  
▪ Senior Party 
▪ PTC teacher meals 

 

Take a look at our attached calendar and information on ways to support the PTSA 
(AmazonSmiles, Smiths Food and Drug).  
Follow us on FB (Davis High School PTA) and Instagram (davis_high_pta) to stay informed on 
upcoming events throughout the year! PTA membership sign-ups are on MyDSD.  
Would you like to help but not commit to something big?  Join our volunteer email list!  
Email wikkyhall@gmail.com with your contact information.  
 
We look forward to having you join the PTSA.  
Welcome back!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Whitney Hall   Nicole Miller  Jill Swapp  Jen Montgomery  
PTSA president  Pres-elect  Secretary  Treasurer 
801-712-9008        
wikkyhall@gmail.com                                                                                
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